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November 22, 2010 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak: Drive 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: A.RC. Networks, Inc. d/b/a InfoHighway (UtiHty Company ID T1520) 
Discontinuance of Competitive Local Exchange and Interexchange 4- 'X C)4-, 

Telecommunications Services and Withdrawal of Associated Local and 

futerexchange Services Tariffs - t>tJ\ 


Dear Ms. Cole: 

On behalf ofARC. Networks, Inc. d/b/a InfoHighway ("A.RC."), please be advised that 
ARC. intends to discontinue the offering of competitive local exchange and interexchange 
telecommunications services within the State of Florida effective December 31,2010. 

ARC. was granted Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity to provide 
competitive local exchange telecommunications services in Certificate Proceeding 4740 and 
interexchange telecommunications services in Certificate Proceeding 4720. ARC. respectfully 
requests that the Commission cancel these Certificates as of December 31, 2010. ARC. also 
requests the withdrawal of its associated competitive local exchange and interexchange 
telecommunications services tariffs on the same date. 

ARC. presently has no local or interexchange telecommunications services customers in 
Florida; accordingly, there are no customers upon whom notice of cessation of service may be 
served. Furthermore, ARC. has satisfied its annual regulatory assessment fee for 2010 and is 
current with all reports and other filings required by the Commission. 

COM _ For the Commission's convenience, an original and two (2) copies of this notice are 
APA ..-.-e.nclosed. An extra copy of this letter is also enclosed. Please date-stamp this "file/stamp" copy 
ECR -L.2.nd return it in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
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To the extent you have any questions concerning this notice, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at channan@broadviewtel.com or (240) 461-0412. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~17i~~~ 
Catherine M. Hannan 
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